Charlotte County Government

"To exceed expectations in the delivery of public services.”

www.CharlotteCountyFL.gov

July 10, 2018

Re: East & West Spring Lake Waste Water MSBU
Hardship Program — 2018

Dear Property Owner:

The Utility has received your completed Pre-Qualifying Questionnaire for the referenced
project of which is the first step of the Hardship Program. You and each person living in your
home as described by you in the Pre-Qualifying Questionnaire were sent an application to
complete.

As of the date of this letter, you have not scheduled a personal interview at which time
you are to provide all required paperwork for income and asset justification.

This letter is to advised that your application along with the required paperwork and your
personal interview must be COMPLETED no later than August 31, 2018 to determine if your
household qualifies for this program.

You may telephone 941.764.4539 to schedule your personal interview.

Sincerely,

Engineering Department
Charlotte County Utilities
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